

June 25, 2018

Dennis Christensen, MD

Dear Dr. Christensen;

I am pleased to offer you a reappointment in the Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology at the University of Wisconsin School of Medicine and Public Health as a Clinical Adjunct Associate Professor beginning July 1, 2018 and ending June 30, 2021.

This is a zero-dollar appointment that requires a time commitment of at least twenty-five (25) hours of annual service on behalf of the School of Medicine and Public Health. Your service should be reported annually using the Documentation of Clinical Adjunct Faculty Activities form (Attachment B enclosed). The appointment does not guarantee office or lab space, monetary compensation, administrative support (i.e., supplies and telephone service) or benefits at any time in the future. This appointment will be reviewed for continuation prior to June 30, 2021.

All UW School of Medicine and Public Health faculty are responsible for upholding the highest standards for professional conduct and ethical behavior in pursuing the School's missions of patient care, education, research, and service. Professionalism includes: 1) demonstrating honesty, integrity, inclusivity, accountability, and fairness; 2) treating everyone, including patients and visitors, colleagues, staff, and learners, with kindness, compassion, and respect; and 3) making a commitment to altruism in all interactions. Faculty are responsible for personally modeling professional conduct and inspiring and expecting professional behavior by others. The department expects all faculty to abide by these principles of professionalism, and associated laws and university policies, in the performance of their responsibilities.

Dennis Christensen, MD June 25, 2018 Page Two

It is our hope that your activities as a member of our department will continue to be a gratifying and beneficial experience for you. Your commitment to the School of Medicine and Public Health and the Department is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely.

Laurel W. Rice, MD

Cambulin

Ben Miller Peckham, MD, PhD, Distinguished Professor and Chair Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology

UW School of Medicine and Public Health

CC:

Laurel W. Rice, MD

SMPH Human Resources

Enclosure: UV/MF Policy on interaction with industry

Clinical Adjunct Activities Reporting Document (Attachment B)

I have read and accept the terms of this reappointment:

Date: 6/27/18